
   

 

 

  

 

   

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Check out our website for updates: 

www.derwentvale.cumbria.sch.uk 

Star of the Week 

Nursery & Reception 

Anastasia – for a fantastic 

effort in phonics 

Year 1/2 

Joey – for a great animation 

using Scratch Junior 

Year 3/4 

Lily – for good investigation 

into insulators and conductors 

in science 

Year 5 

Erin – for a brilliant effort in 

cooking 

Year 6  

Sara – for a great job in 

SATs practice 

          

 
Highest Attendance this week: 

Year 1/2     97.9% 

Nursery Applications  

We are now accepting applications to 
our nursery for children who are due to 
start in September 2024 or January 
2025. If you have a child who will turn 3 
before September or January or know 
someone who does, please contact the 

school office for more information. 

 

 

Years 3-6 Coniston Residential Parent Meeting  

There will be a meeting for parents/carers regarding the Coniston residential 

for Years 3-6 on Monday 20th May at 3.30pm in the school hall. 

Parents/carers should come to the main playground gates. It will only be a 

short meeting to go through the information for the trip and it is an 

opportunity for you to ask any questions you have. Thank you.  

 



 

Upcoming dates 

Monday 13th – Thursday 16th May   

Year 6 SATs 

Tuesday 14th May  

Nursery/Reception, Year 5 Yoga 

Year 3/4 Forest School 

Year 1/2 Multi-Skills after school club 

Friday 17th May 

Year 1/2 Cricket  

Year 6 Cinema trip  

Monday 20th – Friday 24th May 

Feet First Walk to School Week  

Monday 20th May   

3.30pm Years 3-6 Residential parent 

meeting 

Tuesday 21st May   

Year 3/4 Forest School trip  

Nursery/Reception, Year 5/6 Yoga 

Year 1/2 team – Football festival  

Year 1/2 Multi-Skills after school club  

Wednesday 22nd May   

Whole school Fusion trip  

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Whole School 

Attendance 

89.3% 

Below target 

Our Local Authority 

target is 96%.  

 

 

Year 6 SATs 

Our Year 6 pupils have been working very hard ahead of their SATs next week 

and we are already proud of the effort they have put in. Year 6 are welcome 

to come into school at 8.30am on Monday to Thursday next week to have 

breakfast in school and prepare for their tests. It is very important that the 

children are in school on time next week ready to start after registration has 

taken place. Good luck to all of our Year 6 pupils! 

As a treat for all of their hard work, Year 6 will be going to the cinema next 

Friday (17th May). The trip will take place within the school day and they 

should wear their uniform. Thank you. 

 

 

For our trip to Fusion on Wednesday 22nd May, if any of the children already 

have their own Fusion trampoline socks, please could they bring them on the 

day. It is no problem if they don’t have any as we can buy them when we get 

there. Thank you.  


